


DEAR SIR

I am concerned at the length of time NOEL
and MARIE MURRAY have spent in prison.
I have followed the progress of their case and
| know that it came before the Sentence
Review Board several months ago. In light of
other long term prisoners being released, |
would like to know if a release date for Noel
and Marie has also been set.

| feel their release is too long overdue and
any further time they spend in custody re-
flects badly on Irish Justice.
| look forward to your reply.

Yours Sincerely
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